
Z-03 Plaza structure over I-696
Proposed Rehabilitation

Summer 2016



Existing Park



Project Justification
Z03 leaking between box beams

Leaking under structure has caused hazardous conditions on I-696. 



Proposed Site Plan



Cross Section Over Box Beam



Maintaining pedestrian traffic



Maintaining vehicular traffic



• Winter 2015-completed tree removal.

• March 2016-letting date.

• April 2016-construction commences.

• November 2016-construction concludes

• Spring 2017-landscape installation

Project Management
Timeline



Project Contacts
Gina Red-Craig, Construction Engineer

248-451-2423
RedG@michigan.gov

Steve Minton, Projects and Contracts Administration Engineer
248-451-2427

MintonS@michigan.gov

Oakland TSC
800 Vanguard Drive
Pontiac, MI, 48341

Phone: 248-451-0001
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